
 
 

 
 

Summary of the Decisions Taken at the Meeting 
of Planning Committee held on 8 December 2022 

 
 

Agenda 
Item No. 

Agenda Item  Decision  

8  Unit D1 Graven Hill Circular Road 
Ambrosden 
 
 

Approved, conditions to be set out in 
the minutes 

9  Land South of Faraday House 
Woodway Road Sibford Ferris 
 
 

Application withdrawn by the applicant 

10  Land To Rear Of Gracewell Care 
Home Gardner Way Adderbury 
 
 

Approved, conditions to be set out in 
the minutes 

11  Car Parking Area West Of 37 Holm 
Way Bicester 
 
 

Refused, reasons to be set out in the 
minutes 

12  St Georges Barracks Arncott Wood 
Road Arncott OX25 1PP 
 
 

Approved, conditions to be set out in 
the minutes 

13  Recreation Ground Keble Road 
Bicester Oxfordshire OX26 4UX 
 
 

Application withdrawn from agenda as 
issues had been discovered with the 
submitted plans that require 
correction. The application is to be 
submitted to a future meeting 

14  The Paddocks 2 Foxtowns Green 
Kirtlington OX5 3JW 
 
 

Approved, conditions to be set out in 
the minutes 

15 Appeals Progress Report 
 
Report of Assistant Director Planning 
and Development 
 
Purpose of report 
 

Resolved 
 

(1) That the planning appeals 
progress report be noted 



 
 
Agenda 
Item No. 

Agenda Item  Decision  

To keep Members informed about 

planning appeal progress including 
decisions received and the scheduling 
of public inquiries and hearings for 
new and current appeals.  
 
Recommendations 
 
The meeting is recommended: 
 
1.1 To note the position on 

planning appeals contained 
within the report. 

 


